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NAME/TEAM NUMBER PERSONALIZATION AVAILABLE

ORDER BY
SEPTEMBER

18
O.L. SMITH MIDDLE SCHOOL

O.L. SMITH SPIRITWEAR

$19.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$19.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$33.99 Nike Women's
Team Legend
Short Sleeve Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$33.99 Nike Men's Team
Legend Short
Sleeve Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$36.99 Nike Men's Team
Legend Long
Sleeve Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$36.99 Nike Women's
Team Legend
Long Sleeve Tee
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$24.99 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Long
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 1 other
color.

$54.99 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$41.99 BSN SPORTS
Recruit Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.
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18
O.L. SMITH MIDDLE SCHOOL

O.L. SMITH SPIRITWEAR

$41.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Hoodie
Available in 1 other
color.

$58.99 Nike Therma-FIT
Long Sleeve 1/4
Zip Top

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Premier 1/4 Zip $41.99 BSN SPORTS

Women's Premier
1/4 Zip

$44.99 Nike Dry
Franchise Polo

$50.99 Nike Club Fleece
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$50.99 Nike Women's
Club Fleece Pant $40.99 Nike Dri-FIT Flex

Woven Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$36.99 Nike Women's
Dry Tempo Short $25.99 BSN SPORTS

Agility 2 Pocket
Short
Available in 1 other
color.
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18
O.L. SMITH MIDDLE SCHOOL

O.L. SMITH SPIRITWEAR

$19.99 BSN SPORTS
Youth Phenom
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$36.99 BSN SPORTS
Youth Recruit
Hoodie

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$29.99 Nike Youth Team
Legend Short
Sleeve Tee

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$33.99 Nike Youth Team
Legend Long
Sleeve Tee

YouthYouth
Available in 1 other
color.

$25.99 Nike Campus
Cap
Available in 2 other
colors.

$56.99 Nike Epic 2.0 Knit
Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$57.99 Nike Women's
Epic Knit Jacket
2.0
Available in 1 other
color.

$49.99 Nike Epic Knit
Pant 2.0
Available in 1 other
color.

$50.99 Nike Women's
Epic Knit 2.0 Pant
Available in 1 other
color.

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Men's Recruit
Pant
Available in 1 other
color.
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18
O.L. SMITH MIDDLE SCHOOL

O.L. SMITH SPIRITWEAR

$41.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Pant

$40.99 BSN SPORTS
Women's Recruit
Pant

$57.99 BSN SPORTS
Double Layer Full
Zip Jacket

$58.99 UA Motivate 2.0
SS Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$58.99 UA Command 1/4
Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$59.99 UA Women's
Command 1/4 Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$65.99 UA Command
Short Sleeve
Hoody
Available in 1 other
color.
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